
Objectives and Programmes – Chemical Spill Response Hands-On Workshop 
 

The Department’s safety and health objectives for 2023 was to Enhance 
Chemical Safety in the Labs, and the objective of these workshops were to 
provide refresher training for current chemical spill responders, train new 
responders, and to provide a hands-on experience for new lab staff interested 
to know more about the chemical spill response procedure.  

2 workshops were conducted on 20 April 2023 and 9 November 2023. The 
participants welcomed the conduct of the workshop as they had the opportunity 
to gain practical experience by simulating the use of chemical spill kit items and 
neutralisers to treat a spill in a simulated spill scenario. 

 
 



Chemical Spill Response Hands-On Workshop 

Trainer giving the participants 
a short briefing before the 
hands on session

Participants simulating clean up with 
neutralizer and disposing waste into hazardous 
bag.
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